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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department Sistrunk Substation is located at 1291 
Sistrunk Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The operating hours of the Sistrunk Substation are Monday through Friday from 
8:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M. and Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.  Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department personnel will be available for bicycle registrations during the 
listed hours.   
 

The bicycle registration program was created to help keep track of all bicycles 
owned by our residents.  In the event a resident reports their bicycle stolen, they 
can use either their identification or the bicycle registration number to assist in 
the location and recovery of the bicycle.  
 

The cost for registration is $1.00 per bicycle.   If a decal becomes lost or stolen, 
the bicycle will have to be re-registered for no additional fee. 
 

Individuals will need to bring the bicycle to be registered, photo identification and 
one dollar. 
 

In the last five years, there have been over 2,300 bicycles reported stolen in the 
City of Fort Lauderdale.  In addition, there are numerous unreported bicycle 
thefts.  When comparing these figures, it is not difficult to see why a bicycle 
registration program is vital to the safety and well-being of every resident in our 
community.  
 

Records also indicate that the majority of individuals reporting their bicycles 
stolen are unable to provide serial numbers.  Reports that lack serial numbers 
make the recovery process virtually impossible.   
 

Although this registration is optional for non-residents who ride into the City of 
Fort Lauderdale, it is encouraged. 

### 


